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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1027 requires every health benefit plan providing coverage for a low-dose mammography 

screening to cover a four-dimensional breast magnetic resonance imaging (MRI) in lieu of a low-

dose mammography screening if the previous screening indicated dense breast tissue. The 

measure also exempts coverage of screenings from pre-authorization from the insurer. 
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